
ST MONICA’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

 

                                                              

 

 

15th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

With your consent on Thursday 29th November we propose to take the 

children of Year 6 on a trip to the “Imperial War Museum”.  We will be 

leaving school at 8.30am and return to school for 3.15pm.  Please ensure 

your child is in school by 8.20am ready to leave on time. 

The children will need to bring in a packed lunch (no glass bottles 

please) and we suggest that this be packed in a disposable bag.  School 

uniform must be worn. 

Under the terms of the 1988 Education Act, schools are not allowed to 

charge parents for extra curricular activities.  However, for this visit to 

take place we must ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.20 (this will 

cover the cost of travel by coach). 

All payments must be dealt with on-line via ParentPay by Tuesday 27th 

November. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs T Hindle                                        Mrs K Duffy 


